
 Burlington Gymnastics Club is seeking applicants for
Volunteer Board Members

The Burlington Gymnastics Club (BGC) is the oldest and largest gymnastics club in the 
City of Burlington. An award winning not-for-profit club, established in 1968 and a member of 
Gymnastics Ontario since 1977, BGC has served the Burlington community for over 50 years. 
          True to our Mission, the Burlington Gymnastics Club provides inclusive quality 
programming that enables growth through movement from child to adult, promoting life-long 
fitness. We are home to two disciplines of gymnastics: artistic and rhythmic. In addition, we 
provide a wide variety of inclusive and highly sought after recreational and competitive 
programs. 

BGC is currently seeking individual’s interested in serving as a Director on its volunteer 
board commencing November 2025. If you have a passion for sport, (Gymnastics 
Background not required) Board experience, and/or skillsets in any of the following, we 
encourage you to join our team. 

                       Human Resources                                          Finance 
                       Strategic Planning                                          Marketing/Social Media
                       Legal                                                               Policy Development
                       Communications                                             Governance       
                                             
Board members are required to:

 Be eighteen years of age or older
 Attend up to 6 Board of Director meetings annually
 Serve for a three-year term 

If you are interested please submit a brief bio/ resume noting qualifications and related 
experiences (gymnastics background is not required). Applications are to be receive no later 
than September 30th, 2025.
    Due to great interest in supporting the Burlington Gymnastics Club in this way, we often have 
many more qualified candidates than we have spaces on the Board as dictated by BGC By-
Laws. Occasionally, candidates may be offered an advisory, non-voting role on a Board 
committee. This has proven to be of great value to the committees, but also gives candidates a 
greater insight into whether they would ultimately like to become a full Board member at a later 
date. 

Kind regards, 
BGC Recruitment Committee
recruitment@bgcgym.com       

Click here for nomination form   
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